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Freshman Convocation 
 Please welcome our new students at the Freshman Convocation on Sunday, August 18, at 1 
 p.m. in the Carole and Barry Kaye Auditorium of the FAU Student Union on the Boca Raton 
 campus. This ceremony marks the official beginning of our new students’ four-year academic 
 journey, and it is an opportunity to form an early connection with them as they join our 
 community of learners. 

  College Deans and faculty will meet in the area adjacent to the VIP room of the auditorium in 
 the Student Union for light refreshments before the convocation. Faculty will be asked to line up 
 in regalia for the processional at 12:45 p.m., with the deans in front of the line. An event 
 coordinator will direct faculty in the lineup and will lead them in the Processional to the stage. 

  Visit www.fau.edu/ugstudies/freshmanconvocation for more details.  
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